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inputs required from some other Departments. It is important that 
maximum use be made of the resources available for market development 
and we respectfully suggest that with the dissolution of Canagrex some 
Committee study be given to assessing whether the resources now 
committed are as effectively co-ordinated and directed as might be to 
serve the agricultural commodities markets.

Yours vei> truly,

WH/bw
Wm. Hamilton 
Executive Secretary


